WHITE OAK TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
AUGUST 4, 2004
The White Oak Township Special Board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, at 7:30 p.m. on August 4, 2004. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Clerk Carole Oesterle, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Trustee Diane Graf and Trustee Todd Baker.   Invocation given by Clerk Oesterle.
The Special Meeting was called at the request of the Clerk in regards to the audit that was conducted on July 29, 2004 at 8 a.m. at the Clerk's home. This was to address the fact that the Treasurer McArthur was not able to supply the five auditors with the proper paperwork to complete the audit that day. Clerk Oesterle passed out a list of the bank statements they had as well as the ones that were missing and a list from the auditors on what they need in order to perform an audit. Clerk also passed out a retention record required by the State of Michigan. The auditor stated that it was malfeasance of duty when an official cannot produce the proper paperwork for an audit.
Treasurer McArthur reported that she had found 3 more bank statements after the auditors left at 2:45 p.m. and, since that day, has found another 34 statements and she will keep looking for the others.
Supervisor Marshall stated that he believes that we need to get a township office up and running as soon as possible. He believes we got the bid on the building and will proceed in contacting the company to get it scheduled to be moved and setup a.s.a.p.
The board agreed that we need to get all the paperwork at the township office and they would be willing to help to move everything when the new building is ready.
The board suggested that Treasurer McArthur get some boxes, file folders, find all the paperwork, and label each folder and box by the year and the contents then to sort it out and only keep what is on the retention schedule.
Supervisor Marshall declared the meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted,
Carole Oesterle, Clerk
